
 

 
WATER SHUT-OFF NOTIFICATIONS:  In addition to a 72-hour Advisory, a prior 24-hour notification will be distributed / posted to any / all affected locations. 
NO PARKING SIGNS:  Will be distributed / posted 72 hours prior to the temporary elimination of street parking. Please observe posted parking regulations in construction areas. 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION:  Contact Shernell Pemberton, the Community Construction Liaison at Office: (646) 908-2131 Cell: (347) 967-0496 or parkplccl@gmail.com 
ACCOMMODATION FOR INDIVIDUALS WITH DISABILITIES – If you or someone you know may be uniquely impacted by this project, please contact the project CCL and/or RE, as soon as possible, to make them aware of your 
situation or concern 
 

  
 

5/13/24 – 5/17/24  
INFRASTRUCTURE UPGRADES IN PARK PLACE   PROJECT #: SEK002386   BOROUGH: BROOKLYN   DATE ISSUED: 5/10/24 
The following is an anticipated work schedule for the upcoming week. However, due to unforeseen field and weather conditions, it may become necessary to change some 
scheduled work locations, operations, and dates. 

DATE WORK HOURS 

 

LOCATION  

 

OPERATION 

  
                     5/13/24 – 5/17/24                              9:00 am – 5:00 pm                               No work                                     Work is currently on hold due to the discovery of MTA cables that 

interferes with the installation of the combined sewer line. The project 
CCL and RE will be attending the community meeting on May 15 to 
answer stakeholder questions. For more information, please respond 
to this e-mail.                                                                                          
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